
Avi Amesbury
Open studio morning tea
Saturday 9 November at 10:00am
Bundaberg, 4670

Avi Amesbury has been supported by Regional Arts Development Fund (RADF) Bundaberg Regional 
Council and the Visual Arts Market Development Fund to attend the International Academy of 
Ceramics Congress and General Assembly in Portugal in September, 2024. As a result of attending the 
Congress Avi will open her studio and host a networking morning tea and workshop to share her 
knowledge and expertise.  With recommendations from her networks of key people and organisations, 
Avi will share her industry knowledge to help creatives make connections and develop artistic or arts 
administration pathways.

The event is informal and you are welcome to join at any time during the morning. 
Please RSVP to avi@aviamesbury.com.au with ‘Open Studio Morning Tea’ in the subject line. You will 
then be sent the studio address. Due to the size of the studio, places are limited.

10am Welcome and open studio
10.30am Artist talk – presentation of ceramics practice
11am Creative pathways – sharing networks
11.30am Q+A
12.30pm Open studio closes

W: aviamesbury.com.au     
Insta: www.instagram.com/avi.amesbury     
FB: www.facebook.com/AviAmesburyCeramics

  

The project is supported by the Queensland Government
through Arts Queensland
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